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Comments: The  Seeley-Swan corridor is a scenic highway and beautiful valley and has a unique feel, culture if

you will.  This development as presented is an affront to that culture.  The scale of the plan is far too expansive

and would result in the need for the investor to attract a large, new clientele to a very sensitive area not suited to

accommodate such without  numerous negative impacts.  Think: a small serene lake, great but limited access to

a major wilderness area, a peaceful setting for uncrowded camping and hiking, a small lodge atmosphere.  All

this would be overtaken and forever changed if this proposal is approved.  Listen to the people who live in the

area, do not be a part of changing the culture of the Seeley-Swan.


